
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 6:51 AM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-18 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Justa Girl 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Applying to increase the charges of hydro during a time when some are about to be forced to choose 
between food and heat is inconsiderate, greedy and feels ostentatious.  
I am shaking at the thought of paying more than $100/month for the few items I ever plug in as it means 
I don't only have to get 2 full time jobs to cover what I made pre-covid, I need to get a 3rd partime job as 
well. 
Please do not approve this until after we are back in full swing (meaning Casinos are also fully reopened) 
from this pandemic. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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